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Dear Dr. Queener:

I am submitting a revised proposal for the Education Tract Anatomy
PhD. I have attempted to address the reviewer’s concerns with the
addition of three new sections to the proposal.

Specifically, I have subsumed my response to reviewer questions #1

~and #5 under the section entitled, “Why is the Education Track need

to produce qualified anatomy teachers?”’

My response to reviewer questions #2-4 is covered in the sections
entitled, “What constitutes medical education research?” and “Will
the Education Track be a unique PhD program?”’

I want to take this opportunity to thank the reviewer for his or her
thoughtful comments. Please let me know if you need any
clarifications or additional information.
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